
46

Text 

colour

combo

Text 

colour

combo

November 2023

Minal Munch
Please note the date for the next 

Minal Munch has changed. 

It will now be held on Friday 2 

December – a week earlier than 

previously advertised

A selection of lovely free cakes 

and tea are available from 3.00 – 

4.30pm in the Village Hall

Pizza Pop-Up
On Friday 10th November the 

Village Hall Car Park welcomes 

a Take-Away pop-up from Pizza 

Lola – a mobile wood-fired pizza 

take away. Hot and tasty pizzas 

will be available from 5pm until 

8pm.  

If you are interested then please 

preorder, a menu post will 

usually go on their social media 

page (Facebook - Pizzalola) 

about a week ahead.  The phone 

number to order is 07901 

965324.  The website is 

www.pizzalola.co.uk

Please come and support them 

and they may be willing to book 

a regular weekly slot – a definite 

advantage for the Village!

Don’t forget to check for hibernating

animals before lighting your bonfire!

For more Information visit: mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk

http://www.pizzalola.co.uk/


Village Hall 

Bookings Clerk

Vacancy

Please note that 

this is a 

paid appointment 

and

requires only a 

few

hours a week

For more details

Call Lisa 511623

 

 

Christmas Bingo

Eyes down – look 

in!
Friday 8th December 

in the Village 

Hall

Great prizes and 

good fun for the 

whole family.

Doors open 7pm and 

Bingo starts at 

7.30pm sharp!

For further 

details please 

contact:

Jackie Cook – 0777 

578 3661

Tommy on Parade

For this year’s Remembrance fortnight Tommy

the WWI soldier will be located at the top of Church Lane 

leading down to the Church. Last year 

he drew much attention from passers by

• Switch Power Supplier and Get Rewarded - the 
Village Hall gets Rewarded too!

• If you are considering switching to a new 
power supplier Octopus Energy you will receive 
£50 discount and the Village Hall will too if you 
sign up using the link:

• https://share.octopus.energy/crisp-rain-125

The next meeting of the Minal Book 

Group is on Thursday 23 November at 

7.30 in The Horseshoe. We will be talking 

about: Dear Mrs Bird by AJ Pearce.

We are a small, informal group, and 

always welcome new members. For more 

information contact Deirdre Watson on:   

dwatsonweavers@gmail.com, or 512729

Village Website
Want to find out about a planning application 

in the village, social clubs, the emergency 

plan or see if there are any photos of village 

events?  www.mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk  If 

you haven’t looked before or recently you 

might like to have a look at the village 

website. We are happy to feature your stories 

and If you want to send a photo for the village 

website front page please remember the 

format needs to be in Landscape 

clerk@mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk 

https://share.octopus.energy/crisp-rain-125
http://www.mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk/
mailto:clerk@mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk


Minal Nativity on Christmas Eve at the Village Hall
We are now planning the Christmas Nativity Play . If you would like to 
take part please do contact Gilly Price 07785568513 or email 
gilly.price@btinternet.com
We need: Shepherds and shepherd boys and girls, Kings, Pageboys, 
Herod, Angel, Star.  Someone to do the lights and sound, Drinks and 
food for afterwards.
Also needed: one tame pony and a flute , recorder or clarinet player.  If 
you need more information about what happens, do give Gilly a call. 

All Souls Service 4pm Sunday November 5th at St Mary’s 

Marlborough

Our town wide All Souls Service will be held at St Mary’s on Sunday 

November 5th at 4pm.

If you have been bereaved in the past year this is a poignant moment 

where we remember before God our loved ones by name and light 

candles in their memory. 

Our Remembrance Service is on Sunday 12th November at St John the 

Babtist, Minal. Do come and hear the tolling of the bell and the names of 

the fallen

Minal Emergency Plan is published

We've already had some bad storms so it's time to think about planning 

for winter.  Check out the Minal website 

https://mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk/emergency-planning/ for lots of useful 

tips and our village plan.  In case of power outages it's a good idea to 

charge equipment if bad weather is due and join the Priority Register if 

you qualify as it will help our community. Thanks to all our volunteers 

who have come forward to offer help if we need it. 

November’s Acoustic Night at The Horseshoe will be on Thursday 

16th November from 7.30pm. All musicians welcome

mailto:gilly.price@btinternet.com
https://mildenhallwiltshire.org.uk/emergency-planning/

	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3

